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With profound sadness we saw the passing of a great community advocate, wonderful business man, kind soul, and quiet mentor this week-Tim Brockman.  He will be greatly missed.  
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Mount Pleasant Rotary Club                                                

P.O. Box 252

Mt Pleasant, MI 48804-0252
Website: mprotary.com 
Facebook: Mt. Pleasant Rotary Club
Rotary Roundup                                                             March 6, 2017
Recap of February 27th Club Meeting
Robin Duthie called the meeting to order and lead us in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
Invocation:  John Jensen
Guests:  Alicia Anders
Greeters: Stephanie Hope and Ken Schaeffer
March Birthdays:  Siv Narayan-3,Meghan White-13,Ken Schaeffer-15
Announcements: 
· Deadline for Rotary Rewards for local schools is March 1st.  
· Linda Robinson called Eileen to let Rotary know that Forrest is moving to Green Acres due to health problems and he would enjoy visitors as soon as he is situated.  

· West Intermediate is still collecting books for the Philippines.   They will also be having a celebratory event for themselves involving bowling and pizza.  

· The Literacy Month Event reading to elementary students now has enough volunteers.  Volunteers are responsible for contact the teachers in the classrooms they will be reading in to schedule a time.  

· Invoices for this past and the current quarter dues went out this week.  Expect to be getting two, this is not a mistake.  

· Bob Rulong contacted Carol Santini to congratulate us on a great Beef Dinner event.  

· The painting raffle is still going on.  Checks should be made out to the Mount Pleasant Rotary Club.  

· Robin reminded us of the Rotary Foundation’s goal of “Every Rotarian, Every Year”, so if you haven’t contributed to the Foundation yet this year, please do.  
Music: Eileen led us in “Alouette”.
Sergeant-at-Arms:  John Jensen
Fines:
· Eric was fined for sending two bills to everyone.  
· Eileen was fined for choosing “Alouette” for us to sing.
· Tom Olver was fined for being a judge at the ICSK’s Annual Chili Cook-Off and NOT choosing Diane Fleming’s chili to win.  
· Rich Fleming was fined for Diane Fleming being in the paper.  
Brags:
· Kurt bragged that he got a thank you card from the Interact students he worked with at the Beef Dinner.  After they helped all day he paid for them to go bowling afterwards and they really appreciated that.  
· Jay Anders bragged that his daughter, Alecia got engaged!
Program
For today’s program Sarah Kile from 211 came to fill us in about how they started, what they do, and why they exist.  211 exists as an easy way for people to get the help they need.  In the past it was difficult for someone to find the right organization to help them and after trying a few times people tend to just give up.  211 makes this much easier for people by giving them one number to call to be connected to all types of assistance.  The staff triage the calls and make referrals to the appropriate agencies.  Each call starts with some demographic questions for the client help match them with appropriate agencies.  Users can either chat, call, or email 211 for services.  People can also go to their website (www.mi211.org) if they prefer to be self-serve.  A couple things Sarah mentioned that we could do for them were to publicize the service to anyone who might need help or to anyone who might know someone who could benefit from their services.  She said we could also stop creating resource guides since they largely become out of date quickly, when 211 always has the most up-to-date contact information anyway.  Just send people to 211 and don’t waste staff time creating your own resource guide.  
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Sarah Kline from 211.  It was great to hear about an organization doing so much to help those in need!
